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July 24, 2016  
  

Greetings ECMS Parents and Students.   
  

This is Nikia Davis, your Principal of East Cary Middle School.  
  

PE Uniforms: Parents if you have already purchased shorts or shirts for your son or daughter from another vendor for physical 

education, they will be permitted to wear this attire during physical education this school year.  If you have not already 

purchased a uniform, and would still like to purchase from the PTA, please know that PE uniforms and school spirit wear will be 

available to purchase on July 28th from 2:45 until 4:45 in the cafeteria. 

  

IMPS on Time Program: On Monday, July 25, our school will begin implementing our school-wide tardy program.  All students 

will be encouraged to arrive to class on time.  Students have received additional information during Exploratory 

Enrichment/IMP Time and parents have received letters as well.  We will monitor our implementation process and will make 

minor modifications for our students when needed.  If you have any questions, please contact the grade level administrator 

assigned to your student. 

 

Meet the Teacher Night: Students and parents on tracks 1, 2, and 3 are encouraged to attend Meet the Teacher Night on 

Tuesday, July 26, 2016 from 5:45 to 7:45 PM. 

 

Lunch Payments: You still have the option of sending payments with your son or daughter for breakfast or lunch. However, the 

payments should be taken to the cafeteria between 7:00 and 7:20 AM each day.  

 

Track 4 Schedule Pick-Up: On July 28, from 2:45-4:45, Track 4 students are encouraged to come to our school to pick up their 

schedule, sign up for parent portal, and speak to a member of the transportation department.  Please remember that schedules 

will be available, however minor adjustments may need to be made before the first day of school for track 4 students. On 

Monday, August 1, student will receive a permanent schedule from their homeroom teacher.  If there are any concerns noted 

with the schedule received, please complete a schedule change form, to allow counselors an opportunity to review the suggested 

change(s).  Our counselors will then follow-up and meet with students and teachers within the first 10 days of school for Track 4, 

to only make adjustments that will be approved.  

 
  

We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and teaching for 

our students in 2016-17!  As a staff, we will Reflect on our practices, Embrace change, Make things happen, Ignite students to 

learn, eXpect success, and get eXtraordinary results!  

 
  

Please reference our website for additional information, follow us on Twitter @eastcarymiddle, and let us know if you 

have any questions or concerns.   
  

Have a great week and Go IMPS! 
 

East Cary Middle School…. where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders!  

  


